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Infection Prevention and Control Report March 2024 
     

Workforce Wellness 

There have been no changes in staffing. 

 

Community Engagement   
There is yet another new recommendation for Covid vaccines for people over the age of 65. Beginning in April, 

the definition of “up to date” will be two of the 23-24 formulation vaccine at least 4 months apart. All LTC 

residents will be offered the second vaccine. 

 

The Respiratory Protection Plan has been reviewed and updated and the program review is in progress. The 

Exposure Control Plan for Bloodborne Pathogens review is scheduled for March. 

 

We are awaiting results from the re-licensure survey for LTC that occurred on March 4-8. 

 

We are finalizing the newly required Antibiotic Use and Resistance reports for the hospital and will be 

submitting the data to NHSN on April 1. 

 

Patient Centered Care 

 

2024 Hand Hygiene Compliance 

 

 

 

 

LTC 2024 Infection Prevention Metrics: 

Urinary Tract Infections (UTI):  0 

Catheter associated Urinary Tract Infections (CAUTI):  0 

Clostridium Difficile infections: 0 

Covid-19 infections: 0 

0

20

40

60

80

100

120

Hand Hygiene Compliance Percentage

LTC Acute Care Rehab Lab Clinic
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Influenza infections: 0 

 

Current Residents 

LTC Resident Flu Shots: All residents offered vaccines, 93% up to date. 

LTC Covid Vaccine 2023-2024 booster: All residents offered vaccines, 85% up to date. 

LTC Pneumococcal Vaccine: All residents offered vaccines, 85% are up to date. 

 

Facility 

Nothing new to report. 

 

Financial Wellness 

No changes have occurred in this area. 
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